
6th October 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
This week we have been learning about the number 2! We have also been planning our build-
ings before we make them and collaging independently in the style of Kandinsky. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

All About Me 

Phonics 
This week we learnt the sounds l, h, r, j and v. Click on the sounds below to practise reading the 
sounds at home. Click on Fred to practice Fred talk. 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/x0NMkRu0/BdM3mZEA
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/nAyPI2RW/n07kOP8L
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/tunBjNnN/oisv3Xih
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Rnu1U7oP/mTU0Tr2T
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vwuQUosc/uQW7SzOM
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/1VNOsQQk/QD3Bz1Jq


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read ‘The Tiger who Came to 
Tea’, and write invitations to the tiger 
to ask him to come to tea. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn all about the number 3. We will 
understand that 3 is made up of different  
numbers, is more than 1 and 2 and comes after 
the number 2 when counting.  
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

old              furry  
 

stripy 
 

swallow            mouthful 

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will learn about the concept of old and 
compare what life is like now compared to 
how it was for our grandparents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will learn about 
rhythms and learn  
different nursery rhymes 
from the past. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Messages 
Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 


